Dear David,

Sorry for bothering you again. Please could I object to this proposal for a lift over run on behalf of the Kings
Cross CAAC and the Friends of Argyle Square?

The existing Annexe roof has already been raised considerably, and this latest addition is unsightly and
inappropriate. It must have always been known that the lift would require an overrun, and this should have

been included with the original application, rather than being another add-on.

One of the justifications for the extra height was that it would clean up the unsightly plant on the roof, but
now it is just being added back albeit at a higher level.

Kind Regards,

Bill Reed.
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